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On Sept. 21, a Toyota Camry, 
which had just been involved 

in a three-vehicle accident, caught 
fire. There were no injuries to any 
of the occupants of either vehicle.

Firefighters from Station 75 and  
91 responded. Firefighter Bryan 
Hill (pictured) of Fire Station 75 
pulled the line, waved for water, 
and attacked the fire.

The incident occurred on the 
northbound Interstate 5 in Sylmar.
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